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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

June 3, 2004

OFFICE OF LABOR RELATIONS

GENERAL NOTICE NO. 2004-14

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

FROM:
Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:
NP-2 - NOTICE TO UNION OF VACANCIES

You are reminded that Agencies should send a notice of any noncompetitive vacancy in the NP-2 bargaining unit to the union.  There is also a 10-day posting requirement of vacancies.  Obviously, you must still use the reemployment/SEBAC process to fill vacancies.  If there are individuals with rights to vacancies, please feel free to contact them during the notice period.

Labor Relations Designees with questions regarding this should contact the Office of Labor Relations at (860) 418-6447.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency Personnel Office.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

